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April 20, 1952+

Dear Laura:

Thank you for your perceptive letter of 

April sixteenth. I am sorry that you had to suffer 

from those early rumors but trust that all is now 

understood so that you can firmly deny any claims 

that THE RIO GRANDE is out of print or about to go 

out of print.

Congratulations on your new grant.

Best wishes, as always,

Yrs.,

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico
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